
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Year 11 Countdown to GCSEs 

Exam Preparation Evening for Parents and Students 

Thursday 30th September 2021 

6:30pm – 7:30pm 

West Hall 

As we have entered into the final year of GCSE for our Year 11 students on the 30th September we 

are holding an examination preparation evening for parents and students. To prepare for the year 

ahead and to give your son/daughter the best possible preparation we can. 

During the evening we will cover: 

• Revision strategies – Helping your son/daughter to cope with the week before and during 

exams 

• The heads of department for GCSE subjects – English, Maths and Science will give some 

subject specific guidance 

• Other heads of department will potentially be available for other specific subject 

information 

• Examination stress and coping strategies 

• What happens on results day 

At the evening: 

• We will be giving out a booklet on preparing for the examinations – particularly looking at 

revision strategies 

• The head of year 11 will be there if you wish to discuss any specific issues in the run up to 

the exams 

We hope you will find the evening useful and informative and would appreciate if you could indicate 

if you will be attending the evening via the Microsoft form link attached to this letter. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKunm0E6be5JBKsYF

HokU6xaNUNDFKSzk0ODVIN1k3TzBQMko0OVNNSFVGMC4u 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr Terry Cowburn 
Head of Year 11 
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